Francisco Astorga

From: Douglas Thimm

Sent: Wednesday, November 29, 2017 11:12 AM

To: Polly Samuels McLean; Bruce Erickson; Francisco Astorga
Subject: FW: Treasure Hill

to all:

I received this yesterday in email. it may have been sent individually to the whole commission, but | was the only person
on the email that I received.

thanks, dougt
Doug Thimm

Park City Planning Commission
Mobile: (801) 699-7507

From: Juli Bertagnole [jbertagnole@msn.com]
Sent: Tuesday, November 28, 2017 11:15 PM
Cc: bartonbodell@mac.com

Subject: Treasure Hill

Dear Commissioner,

| am unable to attend the meeting on Wednesday but wish to express my opinion.

As a 45 year resident | am simply terrified at the scope of this proposal.

Our lives as residents will never be the same if the development is approved as proposed.

The impact leading up to completion could drive us out, and if we stay, the completed proposed project

will keep us from Old Town during most of the year. Of course the problems radiate and will be felt from
Empire to Kimball Junction and Quinn's.

| do not know what can be done to mitigate the size/scope of the project at this point (the history is almost
impossible a lay person to grasp), but | beg and implore you to do whatever is legally possible to prevent this
nightmare from happening.

Sincerely,

Juli Bertagnole
1600 Lucky John Dr.
PC 84060

435 901-2754



